
  

 
 
 
 

REACH 
REGULATION (EC) No 1907/2006 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT 

AND OF THE COUNCIL of 18 December 2006 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Madam or Sir,  
 
According to the provisions under REACH, Sensirion AG as a manufacturer of products is regarded as 
Downstream User with production located outside EU. This implies that Sensirion products are not subject to 
registration by definition. 
All chemical substances contained in our products which may possibly be subject to registration, have to be 
registered exclusively by our suppliers.  
 
To fulfil the customer request for product information referring to REACH regulations, we decided to pursue the 
implementation of REACH with our suppliers. 
 
As a result we herewith can state that none of our products listed below contain any of the substances of the 
“candidate list“ (Annex XIV of REACH, published by ECHA, June 1st, 2009) at a level > 0.1% (w/w).  
Ref.: http://echa.europa.eu/chem_data/authorisation_process/candidate_list_table_en.asp. 
 
Products (free of SVHCs):  
SHT10 
SHT11 
SHT15 
 
We are continuously observing the changes on suppliers’ side that may cause implications for our products. Thus 
we will communicate any changes related to REACH regulations in a timely manner to all our customers of 
respective products. 
 
If you have further questions concerning the implementation of REACH regulations in our company please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Staefa, August 4th, 2009 

 
 
Jens Zimmermann 
Quality Manager & REACH Contact 
 
Sensirion AG 
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